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Meeting Notification 
Massachusetts Gaming Commission to Hold Open Public Meeting 

Topics include Central Management System, Region C Update and ATM Location Update  
 
WHO:  Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chairman Steve Crosby, 

Commissioner Gayle Cameron, Commissioner James McHugh, Commissioner 
Bruce Stebbins and Commissioner Enrique Zuniga 

 
WHAT: The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will hold its 142nd open public meeting on 

Thursday, January 8th.   
 
 The Commission will discuss a series of administrative matters including the Central 

Management System RFR response and follow-up, and the organizational status of the 
Gaming Lab.  

 
 Also, the Commission will receive an update from the Investigations and Enforcement 

Bureau regarding Region C (Southeastern Mass).  
 
 The Director of Research and Responsible Gaming, Mark Vander Linden, will present a 

final draft of the Play Management System policy. Lastly, the Commission is expected to 
discuss issues related to ATM location and licensed gaming establishments.  

 
 For a complete list of agenda items, please visit the Meeting Notifications & Agenda 

page at MassGaming.com. A LIVE STREAM will be available on the MassGaming 
homepage. In addition, community members are invited to follow along with live 
meeting updates by connecting with the Commission on Twitter, @MassGamingComm.  

 
WHERE: Boston Convention and Exhibition Center 
 415 Summer Street, Room 107B, Boston, MA 
 
WHEN: THURSDAY, January 8, 2015 at 10:30 a.m.  
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